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14 October 2024 
 
 
Sarah Taylor, 
Police and Crime Commissioner for Norfolk 
Letter sent by e-mail 
 
 
Dear Commissioner, 
 
Police and Crime Commissioner for Norfolk’s draft 2023-24 Annual Report 
 
In accordance with Part 1, Chapter 4, paragraph 28 (4) of the Police Reform and 
Social Responsibility Act 2011, I write to formally report that the Panel considered 
your draft Annual Report 2023-24 when it met today, on 14 October 2024. 
 
In discussing the progress made against the priorities in the current Plan, the Panel 
recognised that, despite some significant challenges, individually and collectively 
there was excellent work taking place to ensure that Norfolk remains a safe county in 
which to live and work. I would be grateful if you would share the Panel’s thanks to 
all police officers, staff and volunteers who put themselves on the frontline, daily, to 
keep us safe. 
 
The Panel noted your emerging thoughts on the current Plan and the areas which 
could be built upon. We look forward to understanding your conclusions in more 
detail when you present your draft Plan to us in January 2025. 
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A record of the Panel’s discussion will be published in the minutes in due course. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Councillor Brian Long 
Chair, Norfolk Police and Crime Panel 
 
Copied to: Mr M Stokes, Chief Executive – OPCCN 
  Members of the Norfolk Police and Crime Panel 
 
 

 


